Re: "Noncontroversial® Federal Judicial Nominees

Subject: Re: "Noncontroversial" Federal Judicial Nominees
Date: 5/20/2004, 1:13 PM
From: Helen Dewar <dewarh@washpost.com>
To: Elena Ruth Sassower <judgewatchers@aol.com>

Dear Ms. Sassower - | have inquired into your complaint, proposals, etc., As of now, | plan no story.
Moreover, | do not appreciate your making up "memorable comments"” from me that | never made and
certainly do not believe. Please do not do so again...... Helen Dewar, Washington Post.
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